
 
 

From:  
Sent: 24 August 2022 15:06
To: 

Cc:

Subject: CONFIDENTIAL - Partnership Nursery Group Follow-up Briefing, 30 August 2022 - TO
ADD DATE/TIME TO DIARIES
 
 
 
Sent on behalf of , Executive Director – Education and Children’s
Services
 
STRICTLY CONFIDENTIAL
 
Dear Councillors and Officers
 
Thank you to those of you who attended the urgent Members’ briefing yesterday afternoon
regarding the nursery issues.
 
As agreed at the briefing, I would like to invite you to a follow-up session which will be held on

Tuesday 30th August at 4pm via MS Teams - please place a hold in dairies for this date/time. The
briefing will last one hour.
 
The briefing is particularly relevant to Group Leaders and Ward members for Haddington and
North Berwick although all members are very welcome to attend.   



 
The link to join the briefing will be issued on Monday next week.
 
Once again, thank you for your continued support in this challenging matter.
 
Kind regards,
 

 
 

Executive Director - Education & Children’s Services
East Lothian Council
John Muir House
Haddington
EH41 3HA   
 

 
 

NHS Coronavirus Information




